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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508

REPORTS

RECOMMENDS

FINANCIAL

COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES - DRIVER TRAINING PROGRAM

PUBLIC PASSENGER CHAUFFEUR TRAINING INSTITUTE
HAROLD WASHINGTON COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that Harold Washington College for several years has operated a Taxi Driver Training
program in cooperation with the City of Chicago Department of Consumer Services; all
successful completers of the two week taxi training course at Harold Washington College are
required to complete a comprehensive two hour on the road instructional driver training course
(in addition to passing the City’s licensure examination) as the final component of the
licensing process to become a public chauffeur in the City of Chicago; and

that District Procurement staff prepared and publicly advertised a Request for Proposal (RFP)
on September 1, 2006 and sent RFP’s to the following three State approved driving firms:
Redd Driving School, Homewood IL., Illinois Driver Education, Chicago IL. and Capitol
Driving School, Evanston IL to provide the comprehensive on the road instructional driving
training courses; and

that the three submitted proposals were evaluated and staff recommends award to Illinois
Driver Education, Chicago IL. as the most qualified proposer; and

that the total cost per student is $55.00 for the first year, $57.50 for the second year and $60.00
for the third year for the provision of this service for a total cost of $345,000 beginning
October 6, 2006 through October 6, 2009 with an option to extend for an additional two years;
and

that the Office of M/WBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above referenced training

program has determined that since Illinois Driver Education has provided evidence of indirect
participation, it is therefore in compliance with the Board approved Participation Plan.

THE CHANCELLOR

that the Board of Trustees authorizes the Chairman to enter into agreement Illinois Driver
Education, Chicago, IL to provide a road instructional driver training course for the period of
October 6, 2006 through October 6, 2009 with a two year optional extension in accordance
with RFP # SC0620 dated August 30, 2006 in an amount not to exceed $345, 000.00

Not to exceed $ 345,000.00 Educational Fund -00003-2021910-00049- 530000
Respectfully Submitted:

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor

October 5, 2006- Harold Washington College-Driving Training Program



